
 

Updates for amateur sport in B.C. 
 

 

Provincial travel restrictions 

 

  

 

On April 21, the Province of B.C. announced new restrictions for travel between 

communities. As a reminder, all sport activities must follow the directives of the 

Order of the Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General and the PHO Order on 

Gatherings and Events. For details on how this affects sport activities, please read 

our travel message here. 

 

We know how anxious everyone is to get back to a new normal for sport, but it's 

important that we follow this guidance to keep ourselves safe and protect our 

communities. 

 

From the viaSport team, we hope you are staying safe and healthy. 
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